
 

     W/C  18th April 2022 

 

Hi, 

We hope you have all had a lovely Easter break and a well-deserved rest. 

Last term the children enjoyed all the topics, with the Pirate and Dinosaur ones being 

firm favourites. Pirate dough discos, dinosaur dens in the outdoor area, being 

palaeontologists and writing in dinosaur slime were just a few of the activities the 

children took delight in. We are hoping they will enjoy this term’s topic, “Shadows and 

reflections” just as much. 

This project teaches children about natural phenomena, including shadows, reflections and 

echoes. They explore how shadows are formed and how they can change. 

We will be starting the project off by looking at ourselves in the mirror, and exploring what 

happens to our reflection when we dress up and move. 

Alongside this we will be also investigating shadows, and continue to follow the children’s 

interests.  

The building work will continue this term in school but the children are enjoying their 

new temporary playground around the back of the school.  

We will continue to post what we have been up to on the website and will send out a letter 

fortnightly to let you know what we will be doing next. 

Please continue talk to us if you have any questions or concerns, so we can help support you 

and your child to resolve these.  

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Smith 

 

 
 


